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                      June 5, 2017 

 
 
Professor Xiaoyang Liu 
 
College of Chemistry, Jilin University, China 
 
 
 
Dear Liu, 
 
We would like to invite you to visit the Institute of Materials Research and Engineering for 
discussing the research outcome and facilitating further collaboration in the field of nanostructured 
materials and applications.  
 
As we talked over phone and communicated through email, we realized there are significant 
research progresses that have been made at both sides for the joint research project. It is time to 
meet for a detailed discussion. It will be great you can come June 22-26, 2017. We will stay in 
Singapore during 18-22 and go to Malaysia during 22-26, 2017 for multi-lateral collaboration. 
Meanwhile, we would like to invite you to deliver a talk as well. 
 
We look forward to seeing you then! 
 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dr Ming-Yong Han 
Professor in Materials Science and Bioenginering 
Institute of Materials Research and Engineering (IMRE) 
3, Research Link, Singapore 117602 
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